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EDITORIAL 

Very respected and dear readers of our scientific journal, Health Bulletin, 

In front of you is the nineteenth issue of the electronic journal Health Bulletin, in which we 

once again publish a variety of papers in the field of healthcare. We strive to maintain the 

achieved level and continuously work and fight to progress to an even higher level. 

This issue contains seventeen quality papers (eight original scientific papers, two review 

papers, six professional papers and one case report) written by our current and former students 

and, of course, our doctoral students and teachers. The papers were written by authors from 

several health centers from Bosnia and Herzegovina, but there are also several authors from 

the Republic of Croatia, as well as from Romania and India. I am satisfied and proud that our 

journal is progressing professionally and scientifically and that we have an increasing number 

of papers for publishing. I hope that by reading the Health Bulletin, you will benefit by 

expanding and supplementing your knowledge, which will also help you in your practical 

work, and that you will have an additional motivation to have your paper published in our 

journal. 

I would like to thank all the authors and co-authors of the published papers, especially my 

assistants and the editorial staff of this magazine who contributed to the publication of this 

issue, and at the same time I invite all those interested to submit their papers for our next 

editions exclusively in English language. 

 

Mostar, May 2024        Dragan Babić 

  


